
 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

It was fabulous to hold our first face to face Parents’ Evening in such a long time. Thank you to 

everyone who was able to attend and thanks to those on phone appointments for your patience. 

I would also like to remind families that the April ‘sharings’ are Easter celebrations at the same time. 

We will be holding our Easter Bonnet Parade at Sand Hutton, to be judged by Rev Chris. In these 

events we will include Easter readings, singing and prayer. It would be great to welcome as many of 

you as possible. Sand Hutton’s will be 1st April at 9am and Warthill’s on the 8th. Looking forward to 

seeing you there. 

Mrs Naylor and I would like to remind you about the music concert next week which are most 

excited to be holding. As I explained in the newsletter last week, we will be having a federation dress 

rehearsal next Monday afternoon so please could children playing solos remember their music and 

instruments as necessary. The concert itself will be at 6.30 on Tuesday evening. 

Finally a reminder that school will finish at 2pm on Friday next week for the Easter holidays. Buses 

will also collect from Sand Hutton at this time. 

Should you have any worries as you head into the Easter break, please share these with us and we 

will support where we can. 

With every best wish 

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  


